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BSPR Annual Scientific Meeting 2013: 
Functional Proteomics: from Proteins to Organisms 
We are pleased to announce that the annual scientific meeting of the Society will be held on 

Tuesday – Wednesday, 3rd & 4th December 2013 
East Midlands Conference Centre, Nottingham 

The programme will include world class speakers, free communications, a trade exhibition, 
and social activities. Accommodation will be on site at the adjacent Orchard Hotel. Further 
information will be available shortly, but in the meantime, please put these dates in your diary. 

 

EuPA 2012 – Glasgow – July 2012 
Over 400 delegates attended this outstandingly successful meeting last July. The abstracts of 
the meeting are now available on the BSPR website, together with some photographs as a 
reminder of the event.  The BSPR thanks our trade exhibitors and sponsors for their support 
without which the meeting would not have been possible. 

 
EuPA2013 – Saint Malo, France, 14 – 17 October 2013 

(www.eupa2013.org) 
Further information is available from Charles Pineau (charles.pineau@rennes.inserm.fr).  

 
East Midland Proteomics Workshop – 6th November 2013 

This popular one day event is being organized by Don Jones, (don.jones@leicester.ac.uk) 
from whom further information can be obtained. 
 

 

7th EuPA Summer School: Advanced Proteomics- 4 –10 August 2013 
This will be held at Kloster Neuschift, Brixen/Bressanone, Tyrol, Italy.  Registration deadline 
May 15th 2013. Further information at www.proteomic-basics.eu. 

 

BSPR Bursaries and Awards 
The BSPR will shortly be announcing its awards and bursaries for the coming year which will 
assist members and students in attending the BSPR annual scientific meeting, EuPA 2013 in 
Saint Malo, 7th EuPA Summer School and HUPO 2013 in Yokohama.  Further details will be 
published shortly on the BSPR website and the next issue of this Newsletter. 
 

Membership Renewal 
Subscriptions for 2013 were due on 1st January 2013. If you have paid by standing order, your 
membership renewal will be confirmed by Neil Kitteringham, our membership secretary. 
Renewal notices are being sent to those who pay by cheque and to those who pay by SO, but 
for which payment has not been received. Subscriptions can be paid by cheque (£20) or 
standing order (£15) and sent to our membership secretary (www.bspr.org).  (Please do not 
send a SO direct to your bank as we will have no record of it and will be unlikely to identify 
your payment). 
 

 
 


